Monterey Township Board Meeting
June 3, 2013

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Nevin Cooper-Keel at 8:00pm at the Community Building. Board members
present: Nevin Cooper-Keel, Jennifer Frank, Lois Commons, Earl Collier, and Faye Black

There were 11 citizens, Commissioner Max Thiele, Natalie Bazan present.
Public Comment:

Natalie Bazan gave an overview of the many programs offered by the Hopkins Public Library this summer. Max Thiele
gave update on new laws regarding Pseudoephedrine products becoming prescription only.

Cooper-Keel moved supported by Collier that they planning commission postpone paying fees for legal council on the
subject of Fracking and suggest they attend the Gun Plains Township meetings regarding this issue to narrow the scope
of what Monterey Township is looking for in possibly ordinances regarding Hydraulic fracturing. Motion carried.

Collier moved supported by Frank to pay bills.

Frank moved supported by Collier to increase Monterey’s contribution to the Hopkins 4™ of July firework display from
$500 to $750 for 2013. 4 yay 1 nay, motion carried.

Cleaning of the hall was discussed; we will seek volunteers or pay students to perform this task as needed.
Collier moved supported by Frank to approve the May 2013 financial statement. Motion carried.
Frank moved supported by Black to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jennifer Frank
Township Clerk



